

26th February 2016

Dear friends at Fishergate School



On behalf of the staff, volunteers and customers at Carecent, I am writing to thank all of you for your huge donation of food and toiletries that you collected on your non-uniform day today. And special thanks to Jess and Finn for helping us to load it into the car!

We are very grateful to all our friends at Fishergate School for supporting Carecent – your non-uniform days are a real help to us, and it was fantastic to see some of your costumes beginning with C today!

As ever, your kindness will enable us to carry on offering breakfast and support to some very vulnerable people in York.

We are very grateful for your time, your boundless enthusiasm and your generosity.

With kind regards

Nicky Gladstone Project Leader

> Carecent, Central Methodist Church St Saviourgate, York YO1 8NQ Tel 01904 624244 www.carecent.org